
Meeting was held on October 23, 2007 and was called to order at 7:07 p.m.   
  
Those in attendance were:   
  
Scott Rankin 
Alan Hannan 
David Page 
Jeff Shepherd 
Angie Nichols 
Candace Santose 
  
Old News:   
 
Water issue at front entrance was addressed with township.  They will keep an 
eye on it and talk with the county if they see a problem.  Mt. Holly Road is a 
County road.  The township will request their assistance if they see the problem.  
 
Chuck Agricola completed an audit of the books and we are in compliance.  
Thank you Chuck. 
 
The homeowners will continue to keep the entrance nice.  Thank you Larry for 
the scarecrow and pumpkin as well as weeding the flower bed.   It is greatly 
appreciated.   
 
It seems that the four wheeling has slowed down.  We will keep up the watch 
though and please call the police if they are riding on your property.  The police 
are aware of the situation.  I don't know if you have noticed but we have had a 
regular patrol through the neighborhood for the past few months.   
 
New news:   
 
We over paid on the lights in Stage II.  The rate per light has dropped and this 
will be reflected in future dues.   
 
No new members were nominated for officers.  The current board agreed to 
remain for one more year. 
 
Treasurer Report will be included with minutes and letter. We have a plus 
balance of $1399.39.  We are short dues by $520 with 2 households being short 
by $125 and 2 homes being short by $150. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 


